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Geneva, 9 November 2023


Slovenia wishes to commend the delegation of Germany for the national report, its presentation today and the commitment to the UPR process.

Slovenia would like to make the following recommendations:
· Increase investment in and improve access to mental health services for children;
· Increase availability of shelters for women that are victims of domestic violence or trafficking.

Slovenia commends Germany's adoption of a common comprehensive strategy for greater gender equality.


Thank you.
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